
 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

INTERCEMENT ANNOUNCES AGREEMENT WITH DEBENTURE HOLDERS 
 FOR THE RENEWAL OF STANDSTILL 

 
São Paulo, May 8, 2024 - InterCement Participações S.A. (the ‘Company’) announces that it has 
reached an agreement with its debentures holders to defer the payments due today under the 
series of Brazilian law-governed debentures issued by the Company and issued by InterCement 
Brasil S.A. (“ICB”), which will allow the Company and ICB to preserve liquidity while negotiating a 
comprehensive refinancing plan. 
 
The Company will keep its investors and the market in general informed about any developments 
aimed at creating value for our various stakeholders and reaffirms its commitment to transparency 
in its relations with the market. 
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